
 

Bulletin #5 
2022 Rally in the 100 Acre Wood 
March 10, 2022 
 
To: Novice Competitors 
 
Subject: Novice Briefing 
 
The following drivers and co-drivers have been identified as novices for the Rally 

in the 100 Acre Wood. They must attend the Novice Briefing. 

Competitor Name Car 
Number 

Competitor Name Car 
Number 

Terry Hanson 24 Shannon Moham 610 

Travis Hinkle 33 Joe Wiederholt 705 

Brian Mbuvi 287 Brian Atwood 708 

Mike Glover 366 Austin Atwood 708 

David Matheson 396 Erik Votipka 726 

Elizabeth Crouch 429 Clarissa Votipka 726 

Ed Perry 434 Dustin Sharkozy 825 

Kyle Gill 434 Lia Block 857 

Marc Russell 551 Derrik Cole 902 

 

If you do not believe you are a novice as defined by ARA RCR 2.4.2 or will have 

issues attending, please contact Preston Osborn at preston@ara-rally.com. 

 

mailto:preston@ara-rally.com


The Novice Briefing will be conducted via Microsoft Teams on Tuesday, March 15 

at 7:00PM CDT. Expect the briefing to take approximately an hour and a half.  

 

Link to join the meeting:https://bit.ly/35LljB0 

 

 
Thank you, 

Curt Faigle 

Chairman 

https://bit.ly/35LljB0

